
ALL THE MEMBERS 

National Committee for Eye Health. 

 SUBJECT: -   24TH MEETING OF NATIONAL COMMITTEE FOR EYE HEALTH 

SCHEDULED ON 09TH – 10TH NOVEMBER 2015 IN ISLAMABAD. 

 Dear Sir / Madam, 

The 24th meeting of National Committee for Eye Health and launching of 

different eye health projects has been schedule on 09th – 10th November 2015 in 

Islamabad as follow: 

EVENT / MEETING DATE TIME 

Meeting of National Committee 

for Eye Health 

9th Nov, 2015 05:00 p.m – 08:00 p.m  

 Meeting of National Committee 

for Eye Health 

10th Nov, 2015 09:00 a.m – 12:00 noon 

Launching of Eye Health Projects 

By Honourable Mrs. Saira Afzal 
Tarrar, Minister for National Health 
Services, Regulation & Coordination 

  
1.     LAUNCHING OF TRACHOMA SURVEY 
IN PAKISTAN IN COLLABORATION WITH 
GLOBAL TRACHOMA MAPPING 
PROJECT (GTMP)/WHO & SIGHTSAVERS 

  

2.     CONCLUSION OF PAKISTAN URBAN 
PAEDIATRIC EYE CARE PROJECT 
SUPORTED BY SIGHTSAVERS & 
STANDARD CHARTERED BANK 

  

3.     INTEGRATED MODEL OF CARE FOR 
DIABETIC RETINOPATHY WITHIN THE 
HEALTH SYSTEM OF PAKISTAN (IMOC-
P) 

  

10th Nov, 2015 02:00 p.m – 05:00 p.m. 

  

I therefore request you to kindly make it convenient to attend the meeting and 

Launching ceremony on the said dates. It is further requested that travel 



arrangements may be made to reach Islamabad on 9th Nov, 2015 by 03:00 p.m. 

and leave Islamabad by 07:00 or 08: 00 p.m on 10th Nov, 2015. 

  

Kindly confirm your participation by 03rd November 2015 through E-mail or at the 

following Telephone Numbers enabling us to book your accommodation.  

  

1.     DR. ARIF HUSSAIN 
(Director DECEP 

COAVS), Mobile0345-

4380095 
Off: 37214802, 

37355998, Ext-230 
e-mail: 

drarifhussain@yahoo.com 

2.     HAMMAD 

HASSAN FARID  
(PA/PS to Principal/DG 

COVAS) 
Mobile: 0314-4198970 
Off: 37214802, 37355998, Ext-

201 
e-mail: 

hammad_pipo@yahoo.com 

3.     WAQAS AHMAD 
(Stenographer, COAVS) 
Mobile : 03354077081 
Off: 37214802, 37355998, Ext-201 
e-mail: 

waqasahmad.coavs@gmail.com 

 
 

 

  

I further request you to kindly purchase economy class return air ticket which will 

be reimbursed Islamabad.  

  

Thanking you. 
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